
 

 

 
 
22nd June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
This week, the whole school had a fantastic time at sports day. Everyone who participated gave 
100 per cent effort and a huge well done to each of our winners.  
 
Also this week, the children throughout school have been completing assessments and we are 
extremely proud of their effort and resilience throughout the week. Well done! 
 
On Monday, Reception had a wonderful time at Haigh Hall. We did a scavenger hunt, made our 
own stick men, did some observational drawing and played some outdoor games. We had a 
fantastic time! 
 
The children and staff in Years 1 and 2 also had a fantastic time at Formby Beach in the sunshine. 
What a lovely day! 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
 
Mrs Sheridan 
Year 3 / 4 class teacher. 
 

 
 

What’s coming up... 
 

Week Beginning – 2nd July  – New Reception Intake Home visits 
Week Ending – 6th July  – ATSA Sports weekend at Lowbank Ground 
Monday, 9th July  – Year 3/4 Harry Potter Trip 
Wednesday, 11th July and Thursday, 12th July – Reception Inspire Sessions 
Thursday, 12th July – Year 6 Leavers Treat 
Friday, 13th July – Year 6 Leavers Ball 
Tuesday, 17th July – Year 6 Graduation 
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